Announcement 8/15/25

Students the next Digital SAT testing at BTHS is scheduled for 8-23-25. Please plan to arrive at the 9th grade center no later than 7:45 a.m. BTHS laptops will be provided with blue book app already installed with latest updates. You will need to know your College Board username and password to log on to access the test.

Another reminder that Junior Ladies and Senior Women have their interest meeting August 19th at 8:45 in the Auditorium.

Senior Men will have an interest meeting with Ms. Hester on August 21st at 8:45 in the Auditorium.

Girls Weightlifting interest meeting on August 21st at 4:00 in Room N133.

Girls Basketball interest will meet in Rm 400 at 9:00 on August 20th.

For more information on athletics.. follow BT Athletic Leadership on Instagram.



